From: Bridget Galvin

Sent: 21 November 2016 16:08

To: Smith, Kristina

Subject: Proposed demolition and rebuild of 10b wavel mews London nw6

Sent from my iPad Dear Ms Smith.

I am writing to you objecting the proposed works at the above address. What on earth are Camden thinking about by even considering the proposed works on this property. I have lived in acol road for the last 45years, and the muse houses have always been regarded as very special, and unique, to the surrounding neighbourhood.

The proposed works will cause a lot of stress to the residents who own cars, they will not be able to park conveniently outside their property ( despite their yearly residents parking permit charges ) as the Wavel mews will be cordoned off, taking the extra load of cars ,owned by residents in the muse, not being able to park outside their houses

Camden council have to reconsider all planning applications for alterations ,or demolition work, to muse properties some of which date back to the late 18th century.

please reply to this email as I feel very strongly against this proposal ,destroying these wonderful homes for modern eyesore buildings. The width of wavel muse can only be about 30feet and still has some of the original cobble stones.

Yours sincerely Bridget Galvin